Telephone service of Tuen Mun Home
Affairs Enquiry Centre suspended

Due to the malfunction of the telephone system of Tuen Mun Government
Offices, the telephone service of the Tuen Mun Home Affairs Enquiry Centre is
suspended from today (October 8). Members of the public are advised to call
5590 5343 if necessary until further notice.
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